
Maths vision statement for Witton Church Walk 

 

At Witton Church Walk we feel strongly that the maths curriculum should enable our learners to become self-confident, fluent mathematicians that 

understand the purpose of maths and can make connections with real life. We aim to develop positive attitudes towards maths by ensuring we provide a 

curriculum that is exciting and engaging and one which will help develop the necessary resilience needed to persevere and achieve. We also believe that it 

is our responsibility to provide a strong foundation in basic skills, fluency and vocabulary development in order to support the children in their maths 

journey helping them to be prepared for the next stage in their education. Overall, we would like to see our children leave Witton Church Walk feeling 

prepared, confident and knowledgeable independent learners who believe in their own abilities in maths and who feel they can go on to succeed even 

further. 


